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Carl zimmer evolution making sense of life

I started really wanting like this book and I ended up finishing it still wanting like it, but things went astray somewhere nearby. In essence, I think all the participants tried just too hard to produce this book, and they did it in a way that makes everything seem smaller than the sum of the pieces. Evolution: Making Sense of Life is an
interesting collaboration between a renowned science writer and an academic biologist. Karl zimmer is an award-winning writer on evolution, with several books for the masses under his belt, while Douglas Emman is a professor of evolutionary biology at the University of Montana (in the United States). According to Emmen's professional
homepage, collaboration was one main goal: a revolutionary new textbook designed from the beginning to be enjoyable and interesting reading. Evolution reflects our shared vision of what modern textbooks can be: exciting, relevant, conceptually oriented and superbly illustrated; reading an adventure designed to capture the imagination
of students by showing them exactly why it is that evolution makes such a brilliant sense of life. This goal is an important concept for me, because my early book reviews (in the early 1990s) were very much about finding a textbook that would present systematics as an interesting science, not just as one component of academic
intellectual activity. I couldn't find such a thing at the time. So, zimmer and Emman have their hearts in the right place, as far as I'm concerned. My concern is that they may have missed their goal just by trying too hard. Writing in the book itself is smooth and interesting, which is perhaps the greatest strength of the book. The textbook may
consist of a dry text page defining some obscure term in biology (to quote a review of a book I once read), but zimmer and Emman managed to go far beyond that. There is unfortunately no way to make a textbook read like a novel, but to make it readable by itself a significant goal in science. The book is organized in an innovative way,
from science and philosophy to evolution, and then pass through fossils, phylogenetics, genotypes, phenotypes, selection, adaptation, microrevolution, macroevolution, and behavior, and ending with the evolution of human and medicine. I've seen a few books that try to create an interesting storyline around, and yet it does. The goal was
not to present evolutionary research, but to make the study of evolution interesting. This is a laudable goal, and it has been achieved in a commendable way. The content is as current as you might expect, but obviously only until last year, and only in terms of authors. This creates several problems stemming from the fact that the book
leads you to expect an unreasonable degree of currency. For example, topics such as garbage or phylogenetic phylogenetic compared to trees, get mentioned, but not in a way that will allow the book to remain simultaneous. It's true that one way to attract the interest of students is by presenting the news last week, not last year, but I
doubt that a textbook can ever do that. Currency should be the prerogative of students to interact with their teachers, not with their authors. What's more, zimmer and Emman wanted to create an adventure for reading, but instead of being an introductory story, it's more like The Lord of the Rings, an epic saga in the Scandinavian tradition.
This is not surprising, because the more you look at something in biology, the harder it turns out. Thus, evolution, as too complex a conceptual basis for all biological sciences, is inevitably the most complex idea (or set of ideas) to fully understand. However, I'm not sure this is what the tutorial should try to do, as even I found the book
rather over whelming. That is, trying to present a message evolution is comprehensive, the authors eventually say: Evolution is over-whelming. Trying to track down all the information was like trying to track down all the Russian names in Tolstoy's novel. Perhaps it works better as a tutorial that reads a bit at a time during a few months of
the semester, but even then it may not quite work. There are 18 chapters ranging from 18-52 pages, although most of them are in the 32-40 page range. Since semesters often have 12-13 weeks of classes (plus tests, etc.), the question for the instructor becomes which chapters to leave, or which combine in one session. Browsing the
web courses that have already taken the book (which came out in August 2012, although the copyright date 2013) indicates that the most popular ones to skip are the final four, about partnership, behavior, people and medicine, and the first two chapters are most often combined. Emman also commented: We want this book to be
interesting to read and, more importantly, we want the content to stick in the minds of students. These are indeed two different goals, since one does not necessarily imply the other. Perhaps the most obvious approach used by the authors to ensure that authors are attracted to reading is to present anecdotes, both about people (at the
beginning of each chapter) and about organisms (during chapters). However, the use of anecdotes on each topic is burdened by the possibility that anecdotes will be the only memorable thing. Indeed, there are comments in the review sites that suggest this actually happened: You'll never care (or, in my case, remember) that The Storm
experiment, but at least you'll remember what harlequin beetle or okapi looks (from Joanna, on GoodReads). Authors' approach to providing that is magnificently illustrated illustrated Unfortunately, there were too many illustrations per page. Individual photos are very nice, and the graphics and other processed data are clear and
informative, but there are just too many on the page to be any visual consistency. Sorting what was on each page became a real problem after a while. I'm not sure I even remember what okapi looks like, because by the end of the book I overdosed. Thus, the content is to some extent buried under the presentation. Even an index in 4
colors (plus italics). Once again, here I think less may be more. The excessive title of the book also translates into its dimensions, of course. William Goldman, a writer and screenwriter, once wrote a great book (Boys and Girls Together), about which he later claimed one reviewer wrote: 'A child of nine could understand this book before
he could pick it up . . . From there the review got really bad. zimmer and Emman are lucky not to have the same reviewer because their book has 713 pages and weighs 2 kg, even in paperback. If you try to read this book in bed, it is literally life-threatening. So, do yourself a favor, and get a copy of the app for your iPad Mini instead,
because that's exactly the type of book that Apple had in mind when they designed this device to help with reading before bed. At the time of writing, the Evolution app was down to version 1.3, so most of the bugs have been fixed. It is important to note that in this case, the application is not just an addition to the printed version of the
book, but is a standalone multimedia experience containing images, audio and video clips, as well as interactive graphics and exercises. For example, by reading about how male frogs attract females when mating, you can listen to the difference between clearly attractive and inattentive calls. In addition, you can highlight textual
information and take notes in the fields, and then create custom study sheets that include additional information. zimmer and Emlen are at the forefront of the transition to an expanded digital presentation. As Kwok noted in 2012, Publishers are increasingly taking the same or greater importance to a digital product, rather than treating it as
an addition to a printed book. This kills 2 birds with one stone-authors can focus on the full learning experience rather than trying to do everything with written words, and readers can stop feeling like they are doing weight training every time they try to learn something. The same can be said for species identification books, where the
printed book is heavier and less useful than the interactive app, especially in the field (Morrison 2011). So the essence of evolution is that it is a very well-intentioned book that achieves many laudable but just goes too far in trying to its overall goal is that the sum of the parts is ultimately greater than the whole. I sincerely hope that this can
be considered in the second edition. The New York Times Book Review calls Karl zimmer as a fine science essayist like ours. zimmer is the author of ten books, including Parasite Rex, which the Los Angeles Times called a book capable of changing the way we see the world, and Evolution: Triumph Of Ideas, which Scientific American
described as as a fine book, as can be found on the subject. His 2009 textbook, Tangled Bank: An Introduction to Evolution, was named Choice as the outstanding academic title of the year. Edward O. Wilson praised the book, saying: Tangled Bank is the best written and most illustrated introduction to the evolution of Darwin's century-
long decade, and is also the most familiar with current research. It's great for students, the public and even other biologists. In addition to the books, he also writes articles for the New York Times and magazines such as National Geographic, Scientific American, and Discover, where he is an editor. His journalism has earned him many
awards; he has won the National Academy of Science Communications Award, and he is a two-time winner of the American Association for the Advancement of Science Journalism Award. He regularly lectures at universities and museums and is a frequent guest on radio programs such as This American Life and RadioLab. Douglas
Emlen is a professor at the University of Montana, where he conducts research on the evolution of animal development. After earning his doctorate from Princeton, he spent three years as a graduate student at Duke University before coming to Montana. Emlen's research earned him the Presidential Science and Technology Award from
the White House Office of Science and Technology Policy, numerous research awards from the National Science Foundation, including their five-year CAREER Award, and the Young Investigator Award of the American Society of Naturalists. Emmen's research has been shown in outlets including The New York Times and National Public
Radio's Fresh Air. His book Animal Weapons: The Stories Behind Nature's Most Extravagant Structures will be published by Henry Holt in 2013. 2013. evolution making sense of life carl zimmer pdf
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